
February 1, 2018 

 

TO:  Student PSEA Chapter Advisers 

Student PSEA Chapter Presidents 

FROM:  Marie Hutchings, President, Student PSEA 

RE:  Outreach to Teach 

  Friday, April 6 at 5:45 p.m. 

 
Hello Conference Attendees! 
 
I am very excited to announce this year’s Outreach to Teach project, which will be held in 
conjunction with the 2018 Student PSEA Conference & Convention in State College. This year 
our service project will be completed in the Tyrone Area School District. In addition to 
completing various beautification projects throughout the elementary, middle, and high school 
buildings, we will also build Little Free Libraries to disperse throughout the community, 
showcasing Student PSEA’s passion to serve the educators and children who live and learn 
there. The OTT Committee visited the school, and we are confident this school matches our 
vision for this community service project. The school has a strong community environment, 
which has inspired us to give back to the hardworking students, parents, and educators.  
 
The Outreach to Teach Committee has been working diligently to ensure this year’s community 
service project runs smoothly, effectively, and unites student members with a common purpose 
to serve their community. Our purpose is to make a difference in the lives of those who attend 
or work at the Tyrone Area School District, as well as the community. This powerful community 
service project is an engaging and thrilling experience for every aspiring educator at our 
conference. You have the opportunity to collaborate with aspiring educators from all across 
Pennsylvania to serve our future profession. 
 
Every conference attendee will be encouraged to join the Outreach to Teach project on Friday 
evening and wear their conference T-shirt to the event at the Tyrone Area School District. 
Dinner will be provided Friday evening at the school. 
 
When registering for breakout sessions during conference registration, you will also have the 
opportunity to select a specific Outreach to Teach project to work on at the Tyrone Area School 
District. Each project will have two team leaders to ensure that the projects run most 
efficiently.  
 
I look forward to seeing you there on April 6! 
 
In Solidarity, 
Marie Hutchings 
Student PSEA President 


